
First Community Meeting Place + Trentham Hall Update
Trentham Hall Renovations are underway! This week we are starting work on lighting/electrical and screen 
installation. Because of the continual construction, First Community will be held in the Fred Brown Chapel until 
the renovations are complete. 

Welcome Megan Turner Doud!
Sunday, August 5 | Both Services
We are excited to have Megan Turner Doud lead us in the pulpit this Sunday! Megan grew up here at 
First Baptist and discerned her call to ministry here. She has a degree from Carson-Newman, as well 
as an M.Div from McAfee. Today, she is the Associate Minster in Student Ministries at Aiken’s First 
Baptist Church. Welcome Megan!

Wednesday Summer Schedule
July 11-August 22: No Wednesday activities (Sanctuary Choir WILL meet)

Women on Mission on Tuesday
Tuesday, August 7, 10:30 am, Room 302 | Lunch Afterward: $6
Our speaker will be Peter Kinuthia, Pastor of Imani African Church. Come hear his story and 
testimony! 

RESCHEDULED Claybrook Baby Shower
Sunday, August 12, Drop-in 2-4 pm, 230 Centre
Join us in celebrating Scott and Joy’s second baby! They’re having a boy and are registered at Amazon.

RESCHEDULED Fall Kick-Off
Wednesday, August 29 | 5 pm - Dinner, 5:45 pm - Kick-off
Our Children’s Choirs and Mission programs are great ways for your children to learn about music and 
mission. Join us for pizza & ice cream, meet your children’s teachers, and rotate through their classes 
with them. The youth will even have their first mid-week Bible study. Come see what it’s all about!

WEDNESDAYUPDATE
August 1

WANT MORE INFO ON ANY OF THESE EVENTS? 
CHECK OUT FBCKNOX.ORG/EVENTS



Last Week’s Attendance
Sunday School� 281
First Community	� 94
11 am	�  296
Worship Total	�  390

Hospital

Discharged

Rehab
Sarah Reynolds – Life Care, Blount County

Other Requests
Ann Love – recovery and healing
John Rorrer – infection in leg has returned
Carol Stricklin, recovery from fall
Gene Monday, home hospice
Becky Rowe, rotator cuff surgery recovery
Alice Crook, hip replacement recovery
Spencer Hudson
Rusty Phillips
Ruth Fuson
Becky Hudson
Debby Hickman
Jane Irwin
Janie Price
Mary Johnson
Otha & Louise Winningham

In Memoriam
Ruth Coleman
August 15, 1922 – July 25, 2018
Date joined: July 13, 1975

Bernice Bopp
February 2, 1932 – July 15, 2018
Date joined: October 15, 2006

Our church extends sympathy to
Pam & Ron Neal upon the death of Ron’s mother, 
Betty Neal.

The Family of Ruth Coleman. 

The Family of Bernice Bopp. 

Our church extends congratulations to
Cliff & Pam Shirley upon the birth of their new 
grandson William Rice Schneider! Proud parents are 
Stephanie & Josh Schneider.

Senior Living Community of the Week
Asbury Place 2648 Sevierville Rd, Maryville (37804)
Bob Breazeale, #831 Alpine, Room 617

Prayer List - 8/1/18
No Wednesday Activities Until 

August 29

Sanctuary Flowers
In loving memory of
Elizabeth H. Evans

August 8, 1950 - September 6, 2017
Given by Matthew, Amy, Zeb & Isabel Evans

Monthly Budget May ‘18 FY 2017/18 
YTD

Unified Expenses $166,777 $1,823,453
Unified Receipts $129,514 $1,618,189

Offering $109,421 $1,409,021
Transfer from Designated $16,228 $138,732
Kitchen $4,140 $32,277
Parking Lot $6,600 $72,600
Estate Gifts $0 $41,183

Less: Money moved to 
Missions ($6,875) ($75,625)

Total Receipts $129,514 $1,618,189

Excess/Deficit ($37,262) ($205,264)


